
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:13:10 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 10:28 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Marilyn Hagan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I'm not sure what words are appropriate for the lack of concern toward hydro one customers. Most of
us are at our wits end trying to keep up with the increases that have already been piled on us. Just
when we think we might get a break we are faced with another proposed hike which will be increased
yearly. Enough already back off.

-- Attachment --
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